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Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Richard Greig  
 

Organisation
Name Suzanne Lovell

Address 11 De La Warr End,Banbury,OX16 1HD

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I strongly object to the proposal to develop on the field opposite my property. One of the 
main reasons for purchasing my property was that I was able to walk out on open fields 
almost directly in front of my home.  Additionally I wanted peace and quiet hence choosing 
to live in a cul de sac. I do not want years worth of noise continually disrupting my time at 
home and impacting my quality of life. Additionally we experience enough dust once a year 
when the combine harvests the field. The air pollution as a result of years of development on 
that field again will mean I cannot have my windows open and enjoy my own home. It is 
simply unacceptable. As a teacher of Geography I fully accept that we have a growing 
population that places increased pressure on green spaces. Should we not then be 
considering redeveloping brownfield land as opposed to eating up all of our green areas. The 
Banbury Masterplan clearly specifies the need to regenerate desirable land alongside the 
canal, is this surely not where you should be putting your focus for housing developments? 
Central locations, close to transport links and facilities reducing the need for a car? We 
should be retaining our green spaces not destroying them. 
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